High Level Comments on the First Presidency Compromise Text on
the DMA

Facebook is thankful for the many exchanges it had with EU Member States on the DMA. In the
spirit of continuing that constructive dialogue, Facebook respectfully lays out its high level
comments on the first Presidency compromise text. As a company that will very likely fall in the
scope of the DMA, Facebook would like to inform the ongoing deliberations among Member
States from a more practical point of view of an entity that will have to ensure compliance with
the provisions of this significant proposal. This note will first address some of the amendments
that were introduced by the Presidency followed by a short list of issues that Facebook believes
have yet to be addressed through changes to the text.

I. Comments on the first Presidency compromise text:
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Il. Regulatory framework Issues that have yet to be addressed:

1.—




As always, Facebook looks forward to continuing discussions on those issues as well as the
substantive provisions of the DMA in future engagements.






